
From:  Alex Lyras <lyrasalex@gmail.com>

Sent time:  05/11/2020 09:07:41 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project DEIR
 

Mindy,

I am writing to request for an extension to the 45 day comment period.

Hope you will help us attain this very important goal.

Very Sincerely,

Alex Lyras
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